Minutes from the Monthly Meeting held on August 3, 2024, at the Grapevine

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Harvey Thomas.

Members Present: Harvey Thomas, Mike Lackey, Roy Atkinson, Jerry Azzara, Terry jones, Keith
Soderlund, Bill Kea, Larry Swinney, Will Edwards, Nelson Edwards, Willy Edwards, David Thomas, Karen
Thomas, Dennis Bromley, Susan Beck, Frank Sanders, Bill Humphrey, and Mary Reed

New Members: None

Treasurer’s Report: Sue stated that we have $3,520.69 in our Truist Checking Account, $1,797.73 in our
PayPal Account and $15 cash for the 50/50 “pot” for a total of $5,333.42. The Treasurer’s Report is
attached.

Noggin and Natter: Lunch on August 15 at Spice and Garlic Indian Restaurant in Spartanburg.

Great Scot Car Show: There was discussion if we should continue to participate in the Great Scot Car
Show. The consensus seems to have been to continue to participate. We need to attract more outside
sponsors for the event.

Club Ride: None Planned

Events: Our next meeting will be on September 7t at 10:30 at Camp Croft State Park and followed by
our annual picnic. Members should bring side dishes and board games.

50/50: The pot was $52 dollars and the winner, Keith Soderlund, received $26.

Member Stories: Harvey gave us a list of British Food: Star Gazing Pie; Beans on Toast; Blk. Pudding;
Marmite; Deep Fried Hershey Chocolate Bars; Banana Sandwich; Mushy Peas; Prawn Cocktail; Christmas
Pudding; Roots and Khakis; Liver Bread; BIk. Licorice; Rice Pudding; Haggis; Scots Eggs; Pickled Eggs, Fish
Heads; and Kippers.

Future Event: 9/21/2024-Veterans Last Patrol is hosting its 5" annual End of Lice Care and Car Show.
Participants will visit Nursing Homes and Hospice Facilities to bring some final joy to terminally ill
Veterans. This is a way to honor their service to our country. More details will be provided at our
September Meeting.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:50.

Respectfully Submitted by Frank Sanders



